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ARTHUR CAPPER December 27, 1949

President

Mr. W. C. Simons
The Journal-World
Lawrence, Kancsas
Friend Simons:

That was a wonderful letter you wrote me on
December 20th, and I want you to know that the senti-
ment expressed therein, as well as the friendship which
prompted you to write it is very much appreciated.

The next time you come to Topeka I would like
to have you as my guest at lunch and meet our Daily
Capital editors. I would like to have a good
visit with you.

With every good wish for the coming year,

Cordially yours,,s /
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